
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

The Board of Commissioners of Houston County will hold a public hearing Tuesday, August 6, 
2024, at 9:00 am in the Commissioners Boardroom, Houston County Superior Court, 201 N. Perry 
Parkway, Perry, Georgia for the purpose of discussing the abandonment of unused portions of 
Davidson Road being in Land Lot 56 of the Eleventh (11th) Land District of Houston County 
adjacent to 240 and 248 Davidson Road. 

 

 


